
 

Francis Marion University 
 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Request for Proposals 

Posting Date:  03/21/2023 
 

 

Pursuant to Section 11-35-1710 of the South Carolina Procurement Code, and the following clause found 

in RFP-2414:“REJECTION/CANCELLATION (JAN 2004) The State may cancel this solicitation in whole or in 

part. The State may reject any or all proposals in whole or in part. [SC Code  Section 11-35-1710 & R.19-445.2065.]” 
(emphasis added), Francis Marion University has cancelled the following solicitation: 

 

 

Solicitation:   RFP-2414  

Description:    Provide Government Liaison Services for Francis Marion University 

Issue Date:    03/17/2023 

Intended Notice of Intent to Award Date: 04/28/2023   
 

 

 

 
Francis Marion University posted RFP-2414 – Provide Government Liaison Services for Francis Marion University 

on March 17, 2023.  An ongoing review of the needs of the University indicate that a potential contract pursuant to 

this solicitation is not necessary.   

 

As a result, the University has cancelled RFP-2414 and is not pursuing a Government Liaison Services provider at this 

time. 

 

 

 
 

 

_________________________________________ 
 

Paul J. MacDonald 

Assistant Vice President for Contractual Services 


